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Minute Extract 
 
 
141/08 Proposal to introduce charging for pre-  
  application advice on planning applications 
 
The Committee considered a report recommending the introduction of 
charging fees in return for the provision of the pre-application advice. 
 
Resolved to:  
 

A. endorse the introduction of a charging structure for pre-
application advice based on the charges outlined in paragraph 
13.1 of the report; and  

 
B. to recommend Cabinet to approve the report.  

 


